
Teachers: Miss Avey and Mrs. Brodrick (Jacomet) 

For the month of March 2013 

March 14 - We will be walking to the 
        Library 
March 13 - We will be going to Piqua 
       Catholic School to observe a 
        Kindergarten classroom in  
        action. 
A LOOK AHEAD! 
Please make arrangements now for two 
special days! 
April 26 - All Dad’s and Grandpa’s are 
      invited to come and make a  
      special gift for our mommy’s. 
May 10 - All Mom’s and Grandma’s are 
     invited to come and make a  
     special gift for our daddy’s. 

 
Many students have not turned in all of 
their homework.  This is not graded but 
a process to introduce to parent and 
child the idea of completing homework.  
Giving the children a full kindergarten 
ready experience.  Please spend time 
each week discussing their homework 
and have fun with it.  These assignments 
will be made into a book that you will 
get to keep at the end of the year. 

 
Check out this  
rhyming video.  
The children 
have been hav-
ing a lot of fun 
singing and 
dancing while 
learning to 

rhyme.  I posted it on my website for easy 
access. 
       
     www.preschoolfunavey.weebly.com 

We have been doing assessments as 
a snapshot to determine where the 
children each are in learning.  
Grade cards should be out by mid 
March.  If you would like a  
conference to go over what we are 
learning please let me know. 

As the weather begins to warm up 
we will be using the playground 
again please remember to dress  
appropriately. 
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